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This bill would suppress the votes of Oregonians who are unable to wait in line for 

long periods of time.  It is unfair to the elderly, the disabled, those with work or school 

schedules that are prohibitive to voting in person on a single day, parents caring for 

young children, the percentage of the population who may be ill on election day, 

those who live in rural areas, and those without adequate transportation on election 

day.  As an Oregonian who believes in the Constitution of the United States, I assert 

that ALL Americans have the right to make their choice at the ballet box.  Mail-in 

voting has worked very well for the citizens of this state and ensures fair elections.  It 

ain't broke; please don't "fix" it.   


